To:  
NLSA Visiting Team members for 
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 Early Learning Center

Partysville, MN

Fr:  
Cletus Pfeiffer, Team Captain

Re: 
Advance work for April 5-6 NLSA visit to BLELC
Date:
February 7, 2011

Thank you for agreeing to serve as a team member on the National Lutheran School Accreditation visiting team for Bud Light Early Learning Center.  This letter and the accompanying documents will begin the process of preparing for the April 5-6 on-site visit.

1. Each team member will be expected to be a primary “author” on one or more of the standards which we will investigate on our visit.  In addition, each team member will also be assigned to be a secondary or consulting author on one or more other standards.  However, please understand that the final responsibility for writing befalls the entire team.  In order to help me in making these writing assignments, please tell me what your preferences are by completing the attached form and e-mailing it back to me. 
2. Would you also please let me know if you will be able to bring along a laptop computer.  However, for selfish reasons, since I am responsible for final editing and formatting, I am requesting that these only be PC’s.  In other words, please do not bring Apple or MAC computers.  Thank you.  I will have a jump drive for each of you to use while we are there with some templates to be used.  We will do all of our writing and editing electronically without printing any hard copies.  If you do not have a laptop to bring along, we’ll try to get you one to use for the two days.
3. Brenda should be mailing you a hard copy of the completed self-study in a couple weeks.  I am asking that you read the entire self-study, but give your main attention to your primary and secondary areas of writing responsibilities.
4. We will plan to begin our visit with devotions led by the Pastor  Bud Weiser at 8 AM.  We will begin the orientation process immediately following.  When you enter the building, simply ask where the NLSA Visiting Team room is located.

5. You can learn about Bud Light Early Learning Center in advance of our visit by visiting their web site: (web site URL if available)  

I look forward to meeting and working with all of you at Bud Light Early Learning Center. 
